
 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE   
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise – 
 

 
Georgetown Swimming Pool will be closed to 

the public on the following dates and times due 
to the Mt Surprise School Swimming Program 

 

 
 

Council apologies for any inconvenience this may 
cause 

 
Should you have any queries in respect of this matter 

please contact Council on 4079 9090. 

 
 

 
 
Ken Timms       Etheridge Shire Council 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 

Tuesday 9th  May  9:30am – 2:00pm 

Wednesday  10th  May  9:30am – 2:00pm 

Thursday 11th  May 9:30am – 2:00pm 


